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March 22, 2018 

 

 
Arindam Saha 

  Research Associate 

  Kazi Nazrul University, 
  Asansol, West Bengal, India 

 

 

 
Dear  Arindam Saha, 

 
 

I would like to thank you for your paper presentation entitled “Enfolding the Urban Precariat and the Neo- 

Margins of India: New Media and the Politics of Under-representations” at our conference, “Sustaining Diverse 

and Inclusive Communities”, held at Queens College on November 13-14, 2017 thanks to the generous support 

of the Andrew W. Mellon Foundation. Your participation contributed to the success of our conference.  We 

look forward to continuing collaboration with you and want to wish you every professional success in the 

future. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Wolfe, Ph.D. 

Dean of Faculty 

Professor of History 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Queens College, CUNY | 65-30 Kissena Boulevard | Flushing, New York 11367-1597 | 718-997-5210 | Fax 718-997-5535 


